

Coos Bay Power Squadron

Coos Bay Power Squadron's Past Commander Arthur Schuldt, SN has become a MemberEmeritus of United States Power Squadrons National Governing Board. The Governing Board is comprised of elected National Officers, District Commanders, Squadron Commanders, elected members and members Emeritus. P/C Schuldt, SN received the award at the District32 Spring Conference in Portland Oregon for earning fifty Merit Marks (one per year). P/D/C Robert Bue, SN of Fort Vancouver Squadron also received the award, the only two in District32.

P/C Schuldt,SN has served Coos Bay Squadron in many of the elected offices and committees and has taught most USPS courses for 51 years and is presently Editor of the "Whistler", the Squadron newsletter and webmaster of the CBPS web site www.usps.org/coos



Photos by Ed Schuldt



Use BACK button